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Chainnan, Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Docket No. 090125-GU - Petition for Rate Increase by Florida Division of Chesapeake 
Utilities Corporation - Notification Pursuant to Rule 25-7.140(3), Florida Administrative 
Code, ofrevised filing date, in Docket No. 090125-GU 

Dear Chairman Carter: 

By letter dated May 15, 2009, the Company respectfully requested an extension of the 
date by which the Company was to file its Petition, Testimony. and Minimum Filing 
Requirements (MFRs). The Company asked for an extension to June 30, 2009, in view of the 
announced merger with FPU. By letter dated May 27, 2009, you acknowledged our request and 
indicated that we should file by June 30. The Company was directed to provide the Commission 
with notice, in accordance with Rule 25-7.140(3). Florida Administrative Code, if it would be 
unable to meet the June 30,2009, filing date. 

Consistent with the notice requirements set forth in Rule 25-7.140(3), Florida 
Administrative Code, and your letter of May 27, 2009, the Florida Division respectfully submits 
this request to extend our petition, MFR, and testimony filing dates to July 15,2009. 

The Company asks for this extension in order to adequately complete its testimony and 
MFRs. The additional time will also allow for a more thorough internal review of the MFRs and 
testimony prior to filing. The Company believes that this additional time will ensure that the 
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filing is accurate and complete, and thus, promote a procedurally efficient proceeding once the 
filing is made. 

All other aspects of our original March 13, 2009, letter remain the same and are 
incorporated herein by reference. Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Keating 
AKERMAN SENTE 
106 East College Avenue, Suite 1200 
Tallahassee, FL 32302-1877 
Phone: (850) 224-9634 
Fax: (850) 222-0103 

Attorneys for Florida Division of Chesapeake 
Utilities Corporation 

cc: 	 Honorable Lisa Polak Edgar, Commissioner 
Honorable Katrina J. McMurrian, Commissioner 
Honorable Nathan A. Skop, Commissioner 
Honorable Nancy Argenziano, Commissioner 
Dr. Mary A. Bane, Executive Director 
Mr. Patrick L. "Booter" Imhof, General Counsel 
Mr. Timothy J. Devlin, Director of Economic Regulation 
Mr. Marshall Willis, Assistant Director of Economic Regulation 
Ms. Cheryl Bulecza-Banks, Division of Economic Regulation 
Mr. John Slemkewicz, Division of Economic Regulation 
Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk (Docket No. 090125-GU) 
Mr. J.R. Kelly, Office of Public Counsel 
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